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Spying On The Billionaire Rachel Hanna It’s a split
second decision. What if he figures out who she isn’t?
Daisy needs to stop a mall project from ruining her
town. A billionaire stands in her way. And she isn’t
exactly well versed in faking her identity. That is,
until she does it. The problem is, he doesn’t like her
one bit. Will she make it out of his beach house without
blowing her cover? Ready for a clean billionaire romance
that will make you smile and swoon? Pick up Spying On
The Billionaire today.
Historical Summary of Coal-mine Explosions in the United
States Hiram Brown Humphrey 1959
Bulletin United States. Bureau of Mines 1960
It Happened One Summer Tessa Bailey 2021-07-13 USA TODAY
BESTSELLER Tessa Bailey is back with a Schitt’s Creekinspired rom-com about a Hollywood “It Girl” who’s cut
off from her wealthy family and exiled to a small
Pacific Northwest beach town... where she butts heads
with a surly, sexy local who thinks she doesn’t belong.
As seen on E!Online, PopSugar, CNN, EliteDaily, Vulture,
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Buzzfeed, Bustle, the Nerd Daily, PARADE, LA Magazine,
Country Living, USA Today, and more! Piper Bellinger is
fashionable, influential, and her reputation as a wild
child means the paparazzi are constantly on her heels.
When too much champagne and an out-of-control rooftop
party lands Piper in the slammer, her stepfather decides
enough is enough. So he cuts her off, and sends Piper
and her sister to learn some responsibility running
their late father’s dive bar... in Washington. Piper
hasn’t even been in Westport for five minutes when she
meets big, bearded sea captain Brendan, who thinks she
won’t last a week outside of Beverly Hills. So what if
Piper can’t do math, and the idea of sleeping in a
shabby apartment with bunk beds gives her hives. How bad
could it really be? She’s determined to show her
stepfather—and the hot, grumpy local—that she’s more
than a pretty face. Except it’s a small town and
everywhere she turns, she bumps into Brendan. The funloving socialite and the gruff fisherman are polar
opposites, but there’s an undeniable attraction
simmering between them. Piper doesn’t want any
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distractions, especially feelings for a man who sails
off into the sunset for weeks at a time. Yet as she
reconnects with her past and begins to feel at home in
Westport, Piper starts to wonder if the cold, glamorous
life she knew is what she truly wants. LA is calling her
name, but Brendan—and this town full of memories—may
have already caught her heart.
Sweet Tea Sunrise Rachel Hanna 2020-06-23 In book 2 of
the Sweet Tea B&B series... Mia's high school sweetheart
breezes back into town, but will she let him stay at her
B&B and risk her heart again? Kate tries to expand the
business, but will she and Mia butt heads over the
future of their mother's beloved bed and breakfast? As
usual, Evie is up to no good. Will this little prank get
her in hot water? A woman arrives to stay at the B&B who
has some secrets of her own...
Rachel's Son S.D. Shadden 2022-05-11 A woman fleeing her
past, a patriot saving his country, a soldier surviving
another day, a boy searching for his father. Join the
dangerous journey. Share the hopes, fears, and struggles
of Rachel’s Son.
Island Sisters (Walker Island Romance, Books 1-3) Lucy
Kevin 2017-04-11 Walker Island Romance Books 1–3: Be My
Love, No Other Love, When It’s Love
The Wives Tarryn Fisher 2019-12-30 An Instant
Bestseller! The New York Times USA Today The Globe and
Mail The Toronto Star New York Times bestselling author
Tarryn Fisher delivers a pulse-pounding, fast-paced
suspense novel that will leave you breathless. A
thriller you won’t be able to put down! Imagine that
your husband has two other wives. You’ve never met the
other wives. None of you know each other, and because of
this unconventional arrangement, you can see your
husband only one day a week. But you love him so much
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you don’t care. Or at least that’s what you’ve told
yourself. But one day, while you’re doing laundry, you
find a scrap of paper in his pocket—an appointment
reminder for a woman named Hannah, and you just know
it’s another of the wives. You thought you were fine
with your arrangement, but you can’t help yourself: you
track her down, and, under false pretenses, you strike
up a friendship. Hannah has no idea who you really are.
Then Hannah starts showing up to your coffee dates with
telltale bruises, and you realize she’s being abused by
her husband. Who, of course, is also your husband. But
you’ve never known him to be violent, ever. Who exactly
is your husband, and how far would you be willing to go
to find out? And who is his mysterious third wife?
“Nail-biting, heart-clenchingly good.”—New York Times
bestselling author Alexandra Torre “[A] lightning-fast
plot.”—Kirkus “Suspense fans will be
rewarded.”—Publishers Weekly “Some sharp
twists.”—Booklist Don’t miss An Honest Lie, the next
gripping, unputdownable, twist-filled thriller from
Tarryn Fisher! Looking for more great reads by Tarryn
Fisher? Be sure to check out The Wrong Family.
Bulletin 1960
A God in Ruins Kate Atkinson 2015-05-05 This stunning
companion to Kate Atkinson's #1 bestseller Life After
Life, "one of the best novels I've read this century"
(Gillian Flynn), follows Ursula's brother Teddy as he
navigates an unknown future after a perilous war. "He
had been reconciled to death during the war and then
suddenly the war was over and there was a next day and a
next day. Part of him never adjusted to having a
future." Kate Atkinson's dazzling Life After Life
explored the possibility of infinite chances and the
power of choices, following Ursula Todd as she lived
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through the turbulent events of the last century over
and over again. A God in Ruins tells the dramatic story
of the 20th Century through Ursula's beloved younger
brother Teddy -- would-be poet, heroic pilot, husband,
father, and grandfather -- as he navigates the perils
and progress of a rapidly changing world. After all that
Teddy endures in battle, his greatest challenge is
living in a future he never expected to have. An
ingenious and moving exploration of one ordinary man's
path through extraordinary times, A God in Ruins proves
once again that Kate Atkinson is one of the finest
novelists of our age.
The Faith in Flowers Rachael Bloome 2021-03-23 An
extravagant wedding to plan. A blossoming childhood
crush. And a secret ready to uproot everything... When
event planner Olivia Parker heads home to help plan her
brother's wedding, she decides to keep her painful
divorce a secret so she doesn't ruin his big day. Easier
said than done when her feelings for a childhood friend
start to blossom into something more... Flower farmer
Reed Hollis has never forgotten the only woman who ever
captured his heart. He also hasn't forgotten that she's
very, very married. Burying his emotions along with his
tulip bulbs, he decides to keep his distance while she's
in town. Not a bad plan. Until he's roped into helping
with the wedding. As the two work together, can they
overcome their deep-rooted fears and painful secrets? Or
will their budding romance wither on the vine?
________________________________________________________
_________ Discover hope, healing, and second chances in
the fifth novel in the best-selling Poppy Creek series.
Each book in the feel-good, small-town romance series is
a clean and wholesome read that's much more fun when
read in order. Also includes: An original recipe. Book
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club questions and more... ADDITIONAL BOOKS IN THE
SERIES Book One: The Clause in Christmas Book Two: The
Truth in Tiramisu Book Three: The Secret in Sandcastles
Book Four: The Meaning in Mistletoe Book Five: The Faith
in Flowers Book Six: The Whisper in Wind
Teeth Hannah Moskowitz 2013-01-01 A gritty, romantic
modern fairy tale from the author of Break and Gone,
Gone, Gone. Be careful what you believe in. Rudy’s life
is flipped upside-down when his family moves to a remote
island in a last attempt to save his sick younger
brother. With nothing to do but worry, Rudy sinks deeper
and deeper into loneliness and lies awake at night
listening to the screams of the ocean beneath his
family’s rickety house. Then he meets Diana, who makes
him wonder what he even knows about love, and Teeth, who
makes him question what he knows about anything. Rudy
can’t remember the last time he felt so connected to
someone, but being friends with Teeth is more than a
little bit complicated. He soon learns that Teeth has
terrible secrets. Violent secrets. Secrets that will
force Rudy to choose between his own happiness and his
brother’s life.
Information Circular 1959
The Jews in a Polish Private Town Gershon David Hundert
2019-12-01 Hundert recovers an important community from
historical obscurity by providing a balanced perspective
on the Jewish experience in the Polish Commonwealth and
by describing the special dimensions of Jewish life in a
private town.
The Four Winds Kristin Hannah 2021-02-02 "The
Bestselling Hardcover Novel of the Year."--Publishers
Weekly From the number-one bestselling author of The
Nightingale and The Great Alone comes a powerful
American epic about love and heroism and hope, set
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during the Great Depression, a time when the country was
in crisis and at war with itself, when millions were out
of work and even the land seemed to have turned against
them. “My land tells its story if you listen. The story
of our family.” Texas, 1921. A time of abundance. The
Great War is over, the bounty of the land is plentiful,
and America is on the brink of a new and optimistic era.
But for Elsa Wolcott, deemed too old to marry in a time
when marriage is a woman’s only option, the future seems
bleak. Until the night she meets Rafe Martinelli and
decides to change the direction of her life. With her
reputation in ruin, there is only one respectable
choice: marriage to a man she barely knows. By 1934, the
world has changed; millions are out of work and drought
has devastated the Great Plains. Farmers are fighting to
keep their land and their livelihoods as crops fail and
water dries up and the earth cracks open. Dust storms
roll relentlessly across the plains. Everything on the
Martinelli farm is dying, including Elsa’s tenuous
marriage; each day is a desperate battle against nature
and a fight to keep her children alive. In this
uncertain and perilous time, Elsa—like so many of her
neighbors—must make an agonizing choice: fight for the
land she loves or leave it behind and go west, to
California, in search of a better life for her family.
The Four Winds is a rich, sweeping novel that stunningly
brings to life the Great Depression and the people who
lived through it—the harsh realities that divided us as
a nation and the enduring battle between the haves and
the have-nots. A testament to hope, resilience, and the
strength of the human spirit to survive adversity, The
Four Winds is an indelible portrait of America and the
American dream, as seen through the eyes of one
indomitable woman whose courage and sacrifice will come
ruined-1-rachel-hanna

4/12

to define a generation.
Beautiful Disaster Signed Limited Edition Jamie McGuire
2012-11-27 Travis Maddox, Eastern University's playboy,
makes a bet with good girl Abby that if he loses, he
will remain abstinent for a month, but if he wins, Abby
must live in his apartment for the same amount of time.
Dessert at The Beach House Hotel Judith Keim 2022-04-19
One favor deserves another, or does it? Against their
better judgment, Ann and Rhonda agree to help a young
girl in distress at the request of the vice-president of
the United States, Amelia Swanson. After almost losing
their lives because of an earlier request of hers, they
plan on being more careful. Amanda Rogers was an intern
for Senator Worthington’s office when she was drugged at
a staff party and got pregnant. Now, alone without
parental support, she and her friend, Jax Thomas, arrive
at the hotel to wait out the last weeks of pregnancy in
privacy. Senator Worthington and his wife want to adopt
Mandy’s baby girl, but she’s made no promises. Jax would
like to marry Mandy and raise the baby with her, but
Mandy’s parents have made it clear that Jax deserves
better than someone like her, and Mandy’s torn. After
vowing not to interfere, Ann and Rhonda find it more and
more difficult to stay neutral. But they have other
things on their minds. Aubrey Lowell, who almost ruined
The Beach House Hotel managing it, their old nemesis,
Brock Goodwin, and a couple of others have opened a
nearby hotel called The Sand Castle, a playground for
the hip, and have every intention of destroying The
Beach House Hotel, no matter what it takes. There is
much to celebrate as happy news from both families and
the hotel is shared by all. As Ann and Rhonda agree,
life can sometimes be as sweet as one of Jean-Luc’s
desserts at The Beach House Hotel.
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Hook, Line, and Sinker Tessa Bailey 2022-03-01 AN
INSTANT #1 NEW YORK TIMES AND #1 USA TODAY BESTSELLER In
the follow-up to It Happened One Summer, Tessa Bailey
delivers another deliciously fun rom-com about a former
player who accidentally falls for his best friend while
trying to help her land a different man… King crab
fisherman Fox Thornton has a reputation as a sexy,
carefree flirt. Everyone knows he’s a guaranteed good
time—in bed and out—and that’s exactly how he prefers
it. Until he meets Hannah Bellinger. She’s immune to his
charm and looks, but she seems to enjoy his…
personality? And wants to be friends? Bizarre. But he
likes her too much to risk a fling, so platonic pals it
is. Now, Hannah's in town for work, crashing in Fox’s
spare bedroom. She knows he’s a notorious ladies’ man,
but they’re definitely just friends. In fact, she's
nursing a hopeless crush on a colleague and Fox is just
the person to help with her lackluster love life. Armed
with a few tips from Westport’s resident Casanova,
Hannah sets out to catch her coworker’s eye… yet the
more time she spends with Fox, the more she wants him
instead. As the line between friendship and flirtation
begins to blur, Hannah can't deny she loves everything
about Fox, but she refuses to be another notch on his
bedpost. Living with his best friend should have been
easy. Except now she’s walking around in a towel,
sleeping right across the hall, and Fox is fantasizing
about waking up next to her for the rest of his life
and… and… man overboard! He’s fallen for her, hook,
line, and sinker. Helping her flirt with another guy is
pure torture, but maybe if Fox can tackle his inner
demons and show Hannah he’s all in, she'll choose him
instead?
Adultolescence Gabbie Hanna 2017-09-19 Comedian Gabbie
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Hanna brings levity to the twists and turns of modern
adulthood in this exhilarating debut collection of
illustrated poetry. In poems ranging from the singsong
rhythms of children’s verses to a sophisticated
confessional style, Gabbie explores what it means to
feel like a kid and an adult all at once, revealing her
own longings, obsessions, and insecurities along the
way. Adultolescence announces the arrival of a brilliant
new voice with a magical ability to connect through
alienation, cut to the profound with internet slang, and
detonate wickedly funny jokes between moments of
existential dread. You’ll turn to the last page because
you get her, and you’ll return to the first because she
gets you.
The Ex Talk Rachel Lynn Solomon 2022-04-18 THE FUNNY AND
SEXY ENEMIES-TO-LOVERS TIKTOK SENSATION 'A glimmering,
sharp, and delightfully feminist rom com. The Ex Talk
just crashed its way onto my forever-rec pile' CHRISTINA
LAUREN, author of The Unhoneymooners 'I couldn't put
this down . . . just such a fun romantic story of
enemies to lovers' 5* Reader Review 'A very funny book'
New York Times Book Review 'This was steamy! And funny
and feminist' 5* Reader Review ________ Shay Goldstein
has worked at her Seattle radio station for nearly a
decade. But lately she's been clashing with her new
colleague, Dominic Yun - who's fresh off a journalism
course and convinced he knows everything about radio.
When the station needs a new concept, Shay proposes 'The
Ex Talk', where two exes give relationship advice live
on air. Each armed with their own disastrous
relationship stories, Shay and Dominic are the perfect
co-hosts - even if it does come with a little tension .
. . Their spiky dynamic is an instant hit, and soon 'The
Ex Talk' is climbing the charts. But when Shay and
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Dominic start to fall for each other, is this the start
of something amazing . . . or the end of their careers?
________ An NPR's Best Book of 2021 A Buzzfeed Best
Romances of 2021 A Cosmopolitan Best Romance of 2021 A
LibraryReads Pick! One of CNN and PopSugar's Best Books
of January 'Buckle in for a hot ride . . . a MUST READ
for fans of The Hating Game' 5* Reader Review 'A
touching, funny, sexy, entertaining read' 5* Reader
Review 'More than lives up to the hype' PopSugar
Life After Life Kate Atkinson 2013-03-14 The PRIZEWINNING BESTSELLER, now a major BBC1 DRAMA SERIES
starring Thomasin McKenzie, Sian Clifford and James
McArdle, directed by BAFTA award-winning John Crowley.
'Dazzling, witty, moving, joyful, mournful, profound...
one of the best novels I've read this century' Gillian
Flynn, bestselling author of GONE GIRL 'A box of
delights ... it grips the reader's imagination on the
first page and never lets go.' HILARY MANTEL, author of
THE MIRROR AND THE LIGHT
___________________________________ What if you had the
chance to live your life again and again, until you
finally got it right? During a snowstorm in England in
1910, a baby is born and dies before she can take her
first breath. During a snowstorm in England in 1910, the
same baby is born and lives to tell the tale. What if
there were second chances? And third chances? In fact an
infinite number of chances to live your life? Would you
eventually be able to save the world from its own
inevitable destiny? And would you even want to? Life
After Life follows Ursula Todd as she lives through the
turbulent events of the last century again and again.
With wit and compassion, Kate Atkinson finds warmth even
in life's bleakest moments, and shows an extraordinary
ability to evoke the past. Here she is at her most
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profound and inventive, in a novel that celebrates the
best and worst of ourselves. ____________________
'Merging family saga with a fluid sense of time and an
extraordinarily vivid sense of history at its most human
level. A dizzying and dazzling tour de force' Daily Mail
'Absolutely brilliant...it reminded me a bit of her
first book Behind the Scenes at the Museum, which is one
of my most favourite books ever.' Marian Keyes, author
of Rachel, Again 'An exceptional writer' Guardian '[A]
magnificently tender and humane novel' Observer 'A
ferociously clever writer...a big, bold novel that is
enthralling, entertaining' New Statesman 'Exceptionally
captivating' New York Times 'Truly brilliant...Think of
Audrey Niffenegger's The Time Traveler's Wife or David
Nicholl's One Day.. a rare book that you want to start
again the minute you have finished.' The Times
Ugly Love Colleen Hoover 2014-08-05 From Colleen Hoover,
the #1 New York Times bestselling author of It Ends With
Us, a heart-wrenching love story that proves attraction
at first sight can be messy. When Tate Collins meets
airline pilot Miles Archer, she doesn't think it's love
at first sight. They wouldn’t even go so far as to
consider themselves friends. The only thing Tate and
Miles have in common is an undeniable mutual attraction.
Once their desires are out in the open, they realize
they have the perfect set-up. He doesn’t want love, she
doesn’t have time for love, so that just leaves the sex.
Their arrangement could be surprisingly seamless, as
long as Tate can stick to the only two rules Miles has
for her. Never ask about the past. Don’t expect a
future. They think they can handle it, but realize
almost immediately they can’t handle it at all. Hearts
get infiltrated. Promises get broken. Rules get
shattered. Love gets ugly.
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Magic Hour Kristin Hannah 2006-02-28 From the #1 New
York Times bestselling author of The Nightingale and The
Great Alone comes an incandescent story about the
resilience of the human spirit, the triumph of hope, and
the meaning of home. In the rugged Pacific Northwest
lies the Olympic National Forest—nearly a million acres
of impenetrable darkness and impossible beauty. From
deep within this old growth forest, a six-year-old girl
appears. Speechless and alone, she offers no clue as to
her identity, no hint of her past. Having retreated to
her western Washington hometown after a scandal left her
career in ruins, child psychiatrist Dr. Julia Cates is
determined to free the extraordinary little girl she
calls Alice from a prison of unimaginable fear and
isolation. To reach her, Julia must discover the truth
about Alice’s past—although doing so requires help from
Julia’s estranged sister, a local police officer. The
shocking facts of Alice’s life test the limits of
Julia’s faith and strength, even as she struggles to
make a home for Alice—and for herself. “One of [Kristin
Hannah’s] most compelling and riveting novels.”—Booklist
The Mushroom at the End of the World Anna Lowenhaupt
Tsing 2017-09-19 Matsutake is the most valuable mushroom
in the world—and a weed that grows in human-disturbed
forests across the northern hemisphere. Through its
ability to nurture trees, matsutake helps forests to
grow in daunting places. It is also an edible delicacy
in Japan, where it sometimes commands astronomical
prices. In all its contradictions, matsutake offers
insights into areas far beyond just mushrooms and
addresses a crucial question: what manages to live in
the ruins we have made? A tale of diversity within our
damaged landscapes, The Mushroom at the End of the World
follows one of the strangest commodity chains of our
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times to explore the unexpected corners of capitalism.
Here, we witness the varied and peculiar worlds of
matsutake commerce: the worlds of Japanese gourmets,
capitalist traders, Hmong jungle fighters, industrial
forests, Yi Chinese goat herders, Finnish nature guides,
and more. These companions also lead us into fungal
ecologies and forest histories to better understand the
promise of cohabitation in a time of massive human
destruction. By investigating one of the world's most
sought-after fungi, The Mushroom at the End of the World
presents an original examination into the relation
between capitalist destruction and collaborative
survival within multispecies landscapes, the
prerequisite for continuing life on earth.
Wisteria Island Rachel Hanna 2021 She's running from the
most embarrassing moment of her life when she finds
herself smack dab in the middle of an island full of
misfit old people. Danielle Wright has had an
illustrious career as a nurse, but when the unthinkable
happens, she has nowhere to run to get out of the gaze
of prying eyes and judgmental people. When she takes a
job as the nurse for Wisteria Island, she has no clue
what she's agreeing to. The brainchild of a wealthy
entrepreneur, Wisteria Island is home to a cast of
quirky, and often difficult, characters. When Danielle
finds out why the previous eight nurses have all quit
within days, she has to decide whether to stick it out
or go back to a life she no longer recognizes. Wisteria
Island is book 1 in a new series by USA Today
bestselling author, Rachel Hanna. If you love southern
women's fiction and lots of laughs, you'll enjoy this
one!
The Last Hanna Jameson 2019-04-09 This propulsive postapocalyptic thriller “in which Agatha Christie’s And
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Then There Were None collides with Stephen King’s The
Shining” (NPR) follows a group of survivors stranded at
a hotel as the world descends into nuclear war and the
body of a young girl is discovered in one of the hotel’s
water tanks. Jon thought he had all the time in the
world to respond to his wife’s text message: I miss you
so much. I feel bad about how we left it. Love you. But
as he’s waiting in the lobby of the L’Hotel Sixieme in
Switzerland after an academic conference, still mulling
over how to respond to his wife, he receives a string of
horrifying push notifications. Washington, DC, has been
hit with a nuclear bomb, then New York, then London, and
finally Berlin. That’s all he knows before news outlets
and social media goes black—and before the clouds on the
horizon turn orange. Two months later, there are twenty
survivors holed up at the hotel, a place already tainted
by its strange history of suicides and murders. Jon and
the rest try to maintain some semblance of civilization.
But when he goes up to the roof to investigate the
hotel’s worsening water quality, he is shocked to
discover the body of a young girl floating in one of the
tanks, and is faced with the terrifying possibility that
there might be a killer among the group. As supplies
dwindle and tensions rise, Jon becomes obsessed with
discovering the truth behind the girl’s death. In this
“brilliantly executed...chilling and extraordinary”
post-apocalyptic mystery, “the questions Jameson
poses—who will be with you at the end of the world, and
what kind of person will you be?—are as haunting as the
plot itself.” (Emily St. John Mandel, nationally
bestselling author of Station Eleven).
Genealogy of the Baily Family G. Cope 1908* And More
Particularly of the Descendants of Joel Baily, Who Came
from Bromham About 1682 and Settled in Chester County,
ruined-1-rachel-hanna

8/12

Pa
The Long Game Rachel Reid 2022-04-26 The sequel is
finally here! Shane and Ilya’s story, first seen in
Heated Rivalry, continues in this long-awaited hockey
romance from Rachel Reid. “This is another success in a
fabulous series...Reid’s characters—including many
familiar faces for series fans—are all charming and
sexy, and she mixes humor, hockey, and positive
messaging with aplomb.” --Publishers Weekly, starred
review To the world they are rivals, but to each other
they are everything. Ten years. That’s how long Shane
Hollander and Ilya Rozanov have been seeing each other.
How long they’ve been keeping their relationship a
secret. From friends, from family…from the league. If
Shane wants to stay at the top of his game, what he and
Ilya share has to remain secret. He loves Ilya, but what
if going public ruins everything? Ilya is sick of
secrets. Shane has gotten so good at hiding his
feelings, sometimes Ilya questions if they even exist.
The closeness, the intimacy, even the risk that would
come with being open about their relationship…Ilya wants
it all. It’s time for them to decide what’s most
important—hockey or love. It’s time to make a call. Game
Changers Book 1: Game Changer Book 2: Heated Rivalry
Book 3: Tough Guy Book 4: Common Goal Book 5: Role Model
Book 6: The Long Game
The Misadventures of Max Crumbly 2 Rachel Renee Russell
2017-06-06 Meet Max Crumbly, the NEW dork on the block,
in the second instalment of a brand NEW series from
Rachel Renée Russell, the author of the phenomenal Dork
Diaries series - now with over 36 million copies in
print worldwide! ‘If you like Tom Gates, Diary of a
Wimpy Kid and, of course, Dork Diaries you’ll love
this!’ The Sun When we last left our hero, Max Crumbly,
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he had crash-landed on top of a Mighty Meat Monster
pizza after taking a late night tumble through the vents
at South Ridge Middle School - and he was completely
surrounded by three ruthless criminals! Will Max be
shredded to bits like mozzarella cheese on the hard and
crunchy pizza crust of doom? Can his friend and
sidekick, computer whiz Erin, help get him out of this
sticky situation alive? Perfect for fans of Dork
Diaries, Diary of a Wimpy Kid, Tom Gates and James
Patterson’s Middle School series.
The Things We Do for Love Kristin Hannah 2009-01-21
Years of trying unsuccessfully to conceive a child have
broken more than Angie DeSaria’s heart. Following a
painful divorce, she moves back to her small Pacific
Northwest hometown and takes over management of her
family’s restaurant. In West End, where life rises and
falls like the tides, Angie’s fortunes will drastically
change yet again when she meets and befriends a troubled
young woman. Angie hires Lauren Ribido because she sees
something special in the seventeen-year-old. They
quickly form a deep bond, and when Lauren is abandoned
by her mother, Angie offers the girl a place to stay.
But nothing could have prepared Angie for the farreaching repercussions of this act of kindness.
Together, these two women—one who longs for a child and
the other who longs for a mother’s love—will be tested
in ways that neither could have imagined.
The Nightingale Kristin Hannah 2015-02-03 In love we
find out who we want to be. In war we find out who we
are. FRANCE, 1939 In the quiet village of Carriveau,
Vianne Mauriac says goodbye to her husband, Antoine, as
he heads for the Front. She doesn't believe that the
Nazis will invade France...but invade they do, in droves
of marching soldiers, in caravans of trucks and tanks,
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in planes that fill the skies and drop bombs upon the
innocent. When a German captain requisitions Vianne's
home, she and her daughter must live with the enemy or
lose everything. Without food or money or hope, as
danger escalates all around them, she is forced to make
one impossible choice after another to keep her family
alive. Vianne's sister, Isabelle, is a rebellious
eighteen-year-old girl, searching for purpose with all
the reckless passion of youth. While thousands of
Parisians march into the unknown terrors of war, she
meets Gäetan, a partisan who believes the French can
fight the Nazis from within France, and she falls in
love as only the young can...completely. But when he
betrays her, Isabelle joins the Resistance and never
looks back, risking her life time and again to save
others. With courage, grace and powerful insight,
bestselling author Kristin Hannah captures the epic
panorama of WWII and illuminates an intimate part of
history seldom seen: the women's war. The Nightingale
tells the stories of two sisters, separated by years and
experience, by ideals, passion and circumstance, each
embarking on her own dangerous path toward survival,
love, and freedom in German-occupied, war-torn France--a
heartbreakingly beautiful novel that celebrates the
resilience of the human spirit and the durability of
women. It is a novel for everyone, a novel for a
lifetime.
Just Drop Out J Bree 2019-08-04 After surviving foster
care and a high school that breeds gang members and drug
dealers I've finally found my path to freedom:
emancipation and a full-ride scholarship at the ultraexclusive Hannaford Prep. All I have to do is survive.
After attracting the wrong sort of attention from the
richest boy in the country, pissing off the hottest guy
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in school and being humiliated in front of my favorite
rock idol I am now the target of the most popular, and
cruelest, group in the freshman class.They want my
blood.They can have it.I'm stronger than any spoilt rich
kid.But can I survive the game the Juniors have started
with me as the goal? Now every boy at Hannaford wants to
have me. All except the three I want.Ash, Harley, and
Blaise don't care about the game, all they care about is
destroying me.
Little Do We Know Tamara Ireland Stone 2018-06-04
Eleanor and Park meets Saved! in this moving
contemporary novel from New York Times bestselling
author Tamara Ireland Stone. Lifelong best friends and
next-door neighbors Hannah and Emory have never gone a
single day without talking. But now its senior year and
they haven't spoken in three months. Not since the
fight, where they each said things they couldn't take
back. They're aching to break the silence, but those
thirty-six steps between their bedroom windows feel more
like thirty-six miles. Then one fateful night, Emory's
boyfriend, Luke, almost dies. And Hannah is the one who
finds him and saves his life. As Luke tries to make
sense of his near-death experience, he secretly turns to
Hannah, who becomes his biggest confidante. In Luke,
Hannah finds someone she can finally talk to about all
the questions she's grappling with. Emory just wants
everything to go back to normal -- the way it was before
the accident. She has no idea why her relationship is
spiraling out of control. But when the horrifying reason
behind Hannah and Emory's argument ultimately comes to
light, all three of them will be forced work together to
protect the one with the biggest secret of all. In the
follow-up to her New York Times bestseller, Every Last
Word, Tamara Ireland Stone crafts a deeply moving,
ruined-1-rachel-hanna

unforgettable story about love, betrayal, and the power
of friendship.
South of Broad Pat Conroy 2010-07-01 Leopold Bloom King
is the son of an amiable, loving father who teaches
science at the local high school. His mother, a former
nun, is the high school principal and a respected Joyce
scholar. He has had an unremarkable, happy family life.
But after Leo's ten-year-old brother commits suicide,
the family struggles with the shattering effects of his
death, and Leo, lonely and isolated, searches for
something to sustain him. Eventually, he finds his
answer when he becomes part of a tight knit group of
older high school students that includes Sheba and
Trevor Poe - glamorous twins with an alcoholic mother
and a prison-escapee father - hard-scrabble mountain
runaways Niles and Starla Whitehead; socialite Molly
Huger and her boyfriend, Chadworth Rutledge X. It's an
ever-widening circle whose liaisons will ripple across
two decades, from 1960s counterculture through to the
dawn of the AIDS crisis in the 1980s. The ties among
them endure for years, surviving marriages happy and
troubled, unrequited loves and unspoken longings, hardwon successes and devastating breakdowns, as well as the
American South's dark legacy of racism and class
divisions. But the final test of friendship that brings
them to San Francisco is something no one is prepared
for.
Blood in the Low Country Paul Attaway 2020-09-07 Step
back in time a bit. The year is 1973, and by all
appearances, Monty Atkins has a wonderful life. Along
with his wife, Rose, the girl of his dreams he met in
college, they are raising two boys, Eli and Walker.
Humble but competitive, Monty is slowly but steadily
building a profitable and well-respected law practice in
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beautiful Charleston, SC. His hard work, steeped in a
deeply engrained Protestant work ethic, is paying
dividends in the form of a second home on Kiawah Island
and membership in the exclusive Wappoo Country Club.
Rose, an aspiring socialite, chairs committees and works
tirelessly for her church and the school their boys
attend. So, yes, Monty Atkins has a wonderful life,
until he doesn't. In a flash, everything changes when a
brutal murder and a shocking betrayal turn their world
upside down. Brewing beneath the surface lurks a
conspiracy of lies about who they are and what they
believe. The wellspring of deception and ensuing
dysfunction that threaten to destroy all they have built
is Rose's past, a past she can't outrun. In the hunt for
the killer, Monty draws the ire of one of Charleston's
most prominent businessmen, who sets out to destroy him.
Monty now faces a multi-front battle, one to save his
family, one to save his business and one to save his
life. Step back in time and immerse yourself in a taut,
tension-filled thriller where the genteel veneer of life
in the South lived by those for whom Sunday Bruch at the
Club is as holy as that morning's church service is
stripped away.
Temple Secrets Susan Gabriel 2015-02-16 Fans of The Help
and Midnight in the Garden of Good and Evil will delight
in this comic novel of family secrets by acclaimed
writer, Susan Gabriel (The Secret Sense of Wildflower, a
Best Book of 2012 by Kirkus Reviews). Every family has
secrets, but the elite Temple family of Savannah has
more than most. To maintain their influence, they've
also been documenting the indiscretions of other
prestigious southern families, dating as far back as the
Civil War. When someone begins leaking these tantalizing
tidbits to the newspaper, the entire city of Savannah,
ruined-1-rachel-hanna

Georgia is rocking with secrets. The current keeper of
the secrets and matriarch of the Temple clan is Iris, a
woman of unpredictable gastrointestinal illnesses and an
extra streak of meanness that even the ghosts in the
Temple mansion avoid. When Iris unexpectedly dies, the
consequences are far flung and significant, not only to
her family-who get in line to inherit the historic
family mansion-but to Savannah itself. At the heart of
the story is Old Sally, an expert in Gullah folk magic,
who some suspect cast a voodoo curse on Iris. At 100
years of age, Old Sally keeps a wise eye over the whole
boisterous business of secrets and the settling of
Iris's estate. In the Temple family, nothing is as it
seems, and everyone has a secret.
The Secrets Between You and Me Shana Norris 2019-05-21
Hannah Cohen has always lived her life by a set of
carefully constructed rules to maintain the image of
perfection. But now, the rules aren't helping control
the chaos that is quickly taking over.Opting out of
spending the summer in Paris with her mom, Hannah
instead heads to the mountains of North Carolina to stay
with her aunt. The Blue Ridge Mountains provide a
barrier between Hannah and the rest of the world, a safe
haven where her secrets can be forgotten.When Hannah
crosses paths with Jude Westmore, a guy who hangs a
different shirt from the tree in his front yard every
day, she finds herself breaking out of the comfort of
her rules and doing things she had never dared before.
As the summer passes, Hannah and Jude grow closer and
make up their own rules for dealing with life.But when
the secret Hannah has tried to forget is finally
revealed, even the new rules can't save her from
possibly losing everything-including Jude.THE SECRETS OF
YOU AND ME is the second book in Shana Norris's STOLEN
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KISS series, but can be read as a standalone book.
Realm of Ruins Hannah West 2018-12-04 Valory’s power is
different—it’s dangerous, unruly, and destructive. Can
she channel it to save the realm from chaos . . . or
will her magic master her? A century after her legendary
ancestors overcame a bloodthirsty tyrant, seventeenyear-old Valory Braiosa attends a training academy for
elicromancers, immortal beings with magical gifts. But
Valory’s immense power isn't like that of her peers— it
seems impossible to tame, and she faces imprisonment by
the Nisseran authorities. But when a forbidden
resurrection spell awakens a long-dormant evil, Valory
may be the only one who can vanquish this terrifying
villain. Together with a band of allies—including an old
friend; a haughty princess; and a mysterious, handsome
stranger—Valory must learn to harness her power and
fight back. Dark magic, romance, and an ancient evil
make Realm of Ruins a harrowing page-turner. “A
brilliantly paced adventure full of betrayals and
romance and magic. I could have stayed and played in
this treacherous world for a long time.” – Stephanie
Garber, #1 New York Times best-selling author of
Legendary Weaving together her imaginative world of
magic with snippets from Beauty and the Beast and other
classic stories, Hannah West’s gritty adventure is a
thrilling, immersive companion to her acclaimed debut.
Read this first and then discover the rest of Nissera or
start with Kingdom of Ash and Briars—either way, you’ll
love the journey. Richly packaged hardcover edition
includes an illustrated family tree, detailed map of
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Nissera, and embossed jacket with shimmering metallic
effects.
The Beach House Rachel Hanna 2019-09-28 *** Now a USA
TODAY BESTSELLER! *** She’s 43 years old… …and starting
over from scratch. How did this happen? She had it all
together. A stable marriage of two decades. Two grown
daughters. And now she and her husband, empty nesters,
were moving to a beach house. Until he showed up late
one night and tore their marriage apart. A secret life.
A different woman. Another family. Left alone, she has
to begin again. And then her estranged sister and mother
get thrown into the mix. When she buys a house on a
small South Carolina island, will she learn what life is
really about? Or will she find out that some
relationships can never be mended? This women’s divorce
fiction book will give you all the feels. Grab your
tissues and go on a journey with this quirky cast of
characters. If you love women's fiction and clean
romance, this series is a great fit for you!
The Inn At Seagrove Rachel hanna There's always
something happening on Seagrove Island! In this fourth
installment of the popular series... Dixie has a
boyfriend, and she's hiding him from everybody. William
gets a job offer and has a big decision to make. Dawson
has a huge announcement. Colleen gets the shock of her
life. Julie adjusts to being a grandmother. Meg and
Christian start building a life together. Someone
unexpected comes to town and decides not to leave. As
always, Seagrove is full of drama, surprises and
heartwarming moments!
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